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Item No. 15.2.2                

Request for Council’s Consideration 

X Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the 
Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  November 19, 2024 

Subject:  Beaver Bank Cross Road Traffic Light Installation  

Motion for Council to Consider:  
That Halifax Regional Council direct the Chief Administrative Officer to prepare a staff 
report on the potential of a traffic light at the Beaver Bank Cross Road and Sackville 
Drive to alleviate traffic congestion and allow for positive traffic flow in the area that 
will also coordinate with the Millwood Drive traffic light. 

Reason: Beaver Bank Cross Road residents have trouble entering traffic flow on 
Sackville Drive. 

Outcome Sought A staff report with baseline data and initiatives that would warrant the 
need for a traffic light to be installed at the Beaver Bank Cross Road and Sackville 
Drive. 
 

Councillor 
John Young 

District 
14 

 


